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SSEN Transmission’s 132kV transformer 
replacement project adjacent to Lochay 
Power Station involves the construction 
of a new substation compound, including 

building to house indoor equipment.

Safety is always our first priority at SSEN Transmission and 
with this in mind, we ask that you please remain vigilant 
of signage or direction around the construction works 
and do not enter our working areas.

The project has a dedicated website, please 
scan the above QR code to be taken to the 
project website or use the following URL: 
ssen-transmission.co.uk/lochay
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Progress on site
We have made very good progress since December 
2023. The site has been fully excavated, Gabion basket 
retaining walls erected, numerous equipment bases, 
including the larger bases for the new transformers have 
been constructed, also visible is the large excavation
for the basement of the new control building.

Upcoming works
The concrete bases for the outdoor electrical plant
will be completed in April 2024.

The construction of the building will continue with 
foundation and perimeter walls completed in May 2024
with structural steelwork being erected in July 2024.
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